
April 2nd, 1925

J. B. HoGeachy, Esq. ,
Editor,The Saskatoon Daily Star,Saskatoon, Sask.

Dear Sirs-

in sending mo your I thank you for your courtesy 
letter of of ilarch 28th withan editorial which appeared in the Saskatoon Daily Star of that date.
I have quite an open mind on the Hudson Bay project and will look forward to 

reading what the debate in the House brings forth.

Yours faithfully.
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